
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A regional contribution start with picking up trash!! 

We would welcome as many volunteers as possible to attend this activity. 

 

☆ Date & Time: Saturday, July 9th, 2016 

(Gather at 9:45 /Activity 10:00 – 11:30) 

☆ Meeting-place: in front of Shimo Ezuko Park Office  

                                                          (Google map) 

 

Please come wearing easy-to-work clothes and shoes which you can get dirty 

in and bring spare clothes, drinks and other necessary tools for cleaning.    

 

*The activity includes work in the lake. 

*We will bring garbage bags.  

 It will be canceled only in case of heavy rain.   

              We will provide Original Pink T-shirts to all the participants! 

☆ How to apply:  

1. Please create your account on International Student Community.  

2. Request group membership of Lake Ezuko Cleanup Activity 2016 

 *After your registration, we will contact you individually and ask to give us your 

information. (Your date of birth, mobile number and T-shirt size) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Application Deadline: Thursday, June 30th, 2016 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Consortium of Universities in Kumamoto  

 The Consortium of Universities in Kumamoto 

TEL:０９６－３４２－３９２４    MAIL：jimu@consortium-kumamoto.jp 

Please apply 

by 30th JUNE 

English Japanese 


